Monday 11th December 2017
Dear Parents and Carers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Just a reminder about reading expectations over the Christmas holiday:
· At least 3 sessions of 15 minutes of reading needs to take place, at home, each week.  Your child then needs to spend an additional 5 minutes writing their comments (a minimum of 1 hour in total).

· Your child needs to choose a question from the back of their Reading and Contact book.

· Once they have chosen the question, they need to tick and date it.

· They need to write the question in their comment box followed by their response.  The response needs to be in full sentences, correctly punctuated and written in pencil.

· Your child needs to make sure all the section in their comment box has been filled out.

· Your child needs to write their own comment.

· Parents/carers need to sign their box.

· Reading and Contact books need to be brought into school every day.

· Reading and Contact books need to be placed in the box in class on Mondays (Fridays for certificates).

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Cousins

